TLlopd's iRzgiﬁtzr of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSUREs
19th September,1938,

Dear Sirs,

For the attention of Mr.Collier,

I have to acquaint you it ias
understood you are supplying the insulation for the vessels
(Yard Nos.1016/7) bullding by Messra. Harland & Wolff Ld.,
Belfast, for the Blue Star ILine, and in this connexion I
talte this opportunity of enclosing a Survey Request Iorm
and shall be glad 1f you will kindly complete the same and
return 1t to this Office, in order that arrangements may be
made for the inspection of this insulation to be undertaken,

I em, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

The Cork Insulation Cos,
19/20 West Smithfleld,
E.C.l‘




